
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED BIENNIUM OPERATING BUDGET 
COUNTY OF GREENVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 

 
The County of Greenville, South Carolina hereby gives notice of a public hearing to be held on its 
proposed biennium operating budget for the second fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022 and ending June 30, 
2023. The public hearing shall be held on Tuesday, June 15, 2021, in Council Chambers, 301 University 
Ridge, Greenville, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The millage proposed for FY2022-2023 shall be 51.9 mills, representing no change from the previous fiscal 
year. The estimated property tax revenue from the proposed millage for the General Fund for FY2022-
FY2023 is $118,806,164. 
 
Individuals wishing to speak in favor or in opposition to this public hearing must register on-site between 
5:30 and 6:00 the evening of the meeting.  Anyone interested in this matter may appear and be heard.  
 
 

Willis Meadows, Chairman 
Greenville County Council 

 
 
ADVERTISE:   Friday, May 21, 2021 
 


